
Dear [Alumni Name], 

I hope this message finds you well! We are excited to announce that our annual Science Fair is 

approaching, and we are reaching out to seek your generous support. 

This year, the Science Fair will take place on [date], allowing students to showcase their 

innovative projects and celebrate their passion for science. To make this event a success, we are 

seeking donations from our valued alumni network. 

Your contribution will help cover the costs of supplies, prizes, and event logistics, ensuring that 

our students have a memorable and enriching experience. Any amount you can donate will be 

greatly appreciated. 

Please make your donation by visiting [donation link] or contacting us at [contact information]. 

Together, we can inspire the next generation of scientists! 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to your support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[School/Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


